
RP Weekly Email from August 8 
See email for attachments. 

 
August 8, 2019 
  
Dear Families,  
 
Registration Day if finally near.  Registration and School pictures will be held next Wednesday, August 14.  Both 
Rosendale Primary and Rosendale Intermediate staff will be set up from 11:00-2:00 and 4:00-7:00 in the south (new) gym 
at Rosendale Intermediate. Please come and get your registration forms filled out, pay student fees and have your child’s 
school picture taken! Picture packet forms will be available in the office, attached to this email and will also be available in 
the gym on picture night. 
 
Fees will also be collected.  A copy of the form that you will fill out at registration is attached.  Hopefully this will give you 
an idea of costs for your family.  
 
Lunch payment information will also be in your packet. A lunch menu is attached below. 
Grades K-5:  $2.55/day per child ($12.75/week) includes a carton of milk 
Grades 6 - 12: $2.95/day per child ($14.75/week) includes a carton of milk 
 
Bridging Brighter Smiles will again be providing dental services at our school. 
Please read the attached information to find out what services they can provide.  If you have a child that has received 
services in the past, a NEW application form is required. 
  
The Rosendale Primary School staff would like to invite you and your children to a back to school night on Wednesday, 
August 28, from 6:00-7:00 p.m. at Rosendale PrimarySchool. You will be able to visit your child’s classroom(s),  teachers 
and drop off school supplies. 
  
Rosendale Brandon School District has several employment opportunities. 
Please read the attached information. 
 
Enjoy the rest of summer. 
 
Jean Marchant 
Rosendale Primary Secretary 
 
Community News 
 
Interested in Cub Scouts?   Information is attached below. 
  



 
 

RP Weekly Email from July 18 
See email for attachments. 

July 18, 2019 

  

Dear Families,  

 

Registration and School pictures will be held on August 14.  Both Rosendale Primary and Rosendale Intermediate staff 
will be set up from 11:00-2:00 and 4:00-7:00 in the south (new) gym at Rosendale Intermediate. Please come and get your 
registration forms filled out, pay student fees and have your child’s school picture taken! Picture packet forms will be 
available in the office, attached to this email and will also be available in the gym on picture night.  

  

The Rosendale Primary School staff would like to invite you and your children to a back to school night on Wednesday, 
August 28, from 6:00-7:00 p.m. at Rosendale PrimarySchool. You will be able to visit your child’s classroom(s),  teachers 
and drop off school supplies. 

  

Students who will ride the bus to school will be picked up and dropped off at their residence unless the school has been 
notified of a different location.  The school or busing company will not assume a child’s location for pickup and drop-off 
based on last year, unless it is to and from their place of residence.  Please notify the school of different arrangements.  You 
may also notify Jeff Thomas, Transportation Director, at 872-5308.  Bus students should be ready at 6:45 a.m. on the first 
few days of school.  After several days, a regular pick up time will be established.   If you have not already completed a 
busing form, one is attached for your convenience.  The form must be returned by August 21. 

  

Rosendale Brandon School District has several employment opportunities. 

Please read the attached information. 

 

Rosendale Brandon Early Learners (RBEL) has released their schedule for this year.  If you have a 3 year old or have 
children who will attend 4K this year and would like more information about this enrichment program, read the attached 
flyer. 

 

Enjoy the rest of summer. 

 

Jean Marchant 

Rosendale Primary Secretary 

  



 

RP Weekly Email from July 11 
See email for attachments. 

 
 
July 11, 2019 
  
Dear Families, 
  
It’s time to think about school again!  School will begin Tuesday, September 3.  
  
Registration and School pictures will be held on August 14.  Both Rosendale Primary and Rosendale Intermediate staff 
will be set up from 11:00-2:00 and 4:00-7:00 in the south (new) gym at Rosendale Intermediate. Please come and get your 
registration forms filled out, pay student fees and have your child’s school picture taken! Picture packet forms will be 
available in the office, attached to this email and will also be available in the gym on picture night.  We are in need of ​one 
volunteer to assist with the pictures, from 4:00-7:00 p.m. Volunteers will receive a complimentary picture package. 
Volunteers will be taken on a first come basis.  Please email Jean at ​marcjea@rbsd.k12.wi.us​ if you are interested in being 
a volunteer. 
  
The Rosendale Primary School staff would like to invite you and your children to a back to school night on Wednesday, 
August 28, from 6:00-7:00 p.m. at Rosendale PrimarySchool. You will be able to visit your child’s classroom(s) and 
teachers and drop off school supplies. 
  
Students who will ride the bus to school will be picked up and dropped off at their residence unless the school has been 
notified of a different location.  The school or busing company will not assume a child’s location for pickup and drop-off 
based on last year, unless it is to and from their place of residence.  Please notify the school of different arrangements.  You 
may also notify Jeff Thomas, Transportation Director, at 872-5308.  Bus students should be ready at 6:45 a.m. on the first 
few days of school.  After several days, a regular pick up time will be established.   If you have not already completed a 
busing form, one is attached for your convenience.  The form must be returned by August 21. 
  
Important Dates to note: 
•​       ​Registration & Pictures Day: Wednesday, August 14, 2019, at                  Rosendale Intermediate School, 11:00 a.m. – 
2:00 p.m. and 4:00 –              7:00 p.m. 
•​       ​Back to School Night: Wednesday, August 28, 2019, from 6:00 –              7:00 at Rosendale Primary School 
  
We are looking forward to a great school year.  Enjoy the rest of summer and we hope to see you August 14​th​ & 28​th​!! 
  
Sincerely, 
John A. Hokenson 
Principal 
 


